
 

 

 

 
                  

 

FROM:  Martha Drukker, Associate Engineer 

 

DATE: November 17, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Proposed use of $25,000 of unexpended funds from the FY2017 Sanitary 

Sewer Main Rehabilitation Project (CIP #91) to support needed sewer 

repairs/upgrades in conjunction with the FY 2017 Water Main Replacement 

Project.  

 

 

 
Recommendation 

 

                       Accept this report recommending using $25,000 of unexpended funds from the FY2017 

Sanitary Sewer Main Rehabilitation Project (CIP #91) to support needed sewer 

repairs/upgrades in conjunction with the FY 2017 Water Main Replacement Project. 

  
Background 

 
During the installation of the new water main on Community Drive five sanitary sewer 

manholes had to be replaced due to their poor condition and lack of sufficient cover to 

reconnect the existing sewer services.  

 

Discussion 

 

There are excess funds available in the 2017 CIP#91 Sewer Replacement Project of Putney 

and Forest Streets that was recently completed. We recommend using $25,000 to support 

the needed repairs to replace five substandard sanitary manholes encountered during the 

installation of the new water main. 
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